
	

	
MEMORANDUM	REGARDING	MEDICAL	/	RECREATIONAL	MARIJUANA	AND	CAMPUS	
POLICY	
	
From:	Musicians	Institute	Offices	of	Compliance,	Student	Affairs,	and	Security	
To:	All	Musicians	Institute	Community	Members	
	
November	10,	2016	
	
Dear	Musicians	Institute	Community	Member,	
	
As	you	are	likely	aware,	the	citizens	of	the	State	of	California	voted	on	November	8th	to	
legalize	the	recreational	use	of	marijuana	within	the	State.		Although	this	is	to	become	
the	law	of	the	State	in	the	near	future,	marijuana	remains	illegal	under	federal	law.		As	
an	educational	institution,	Musicians	Institute	is	required	to	comply	with	all	federal	laws	
irrespective	of	the	existence	of	competing	or	opposing	state	laws.		
		
In	short,	this	means	that	the	use,	possession,	sale,	or	distribution	of	Marijuana	remains	
prohibited	on	the	Musicians	Institute	Campus,	at	the	Residence	Halls,	and	at	any	and	all	
Musician	Institute-sponsored	or	Musicians	Institute-related	activity.	
	
For	 information	 and	 resources	 relating	 to	 alcohol	 and	 drug	 use/abuse/support/	
assistance,	you	may	 review	 the	Musicians	 Institute	Drug-Free	School	Policy	at	 the	 link	
below.				
	
http://www.mi.edu/student-consumer-disclosure/crime-and-safety/	
	
Thank	you.	
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